

February 2024

Dear Friend of Creighton Prep,

**BASH 2024 Take Flight "Men for Others Soaring to New Heights"** planning is now underway, and it's certain to be a special opportunity for each of us to support Prep's mission. The event will be held on Saturday, April 20.

Please help us make BASH 2024 a great success by providing one or more items for the auction this year.

The item(s) you donate will be part of our online auction. Your name or the name of your company will be proudly displayed in the digital catalog and on our auction website.

BASH plays a vital role in Prep's ongoing commitment to educational excellence for 1,000 young men, helping to keep their tuition affordable. Each year we provide \$3.5 million in annual financial assistance to over half of our students and families. Bottom line, all funds raised through BASH go to support financial assistance for our students.

Through your investment in education, our students evolve into men of faith, scholarship, leadership and service within the Catholic and Jesuit tradition. Your support not only makes Prep possible but also ensures their success in life.

Gratefully yours,

Fr. Matt Spotts, SJ

President

Visit www.CreightonPrep.org/BASHAuction to make a donation online.